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Subject: Groundwater Monitoring ru -

General Electric Company
New Hanover County

Dear Mr. Crow:

*s we discussed during our telephone c::nversation today and our meeting
last week, the Division of Environment Management is preparing to impose a
groundwater monitoring program on General Electric Company. Final details of
the program are anticipated to be complete by next week and the program
implemented on or before November 1,1982

You will be advised of any changes in the status of this project. A
copy of the monitoring program will be forwarded to you also.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Sincerely,

I
Charles Wakild

Regional Supervisor

cc: W. B. Smalley
Lee Fleming g g
Perry Nelson -
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